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Part of 

 

Year 3 

Homework Challenge – Autumn  2020 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however children can do as 

many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, spellings, maths and English homework that 

are set. 

 

History 

We are learning about famous 

Greek philosophers.  

 

Discuss one of these questions with 

your family or think of one of your 

own. 

What is freedom? 

What makes a good friend? 

Can you have happiness without 

sadness?  

Science 

 

Choose one of the experiments 

to show how the water cycle 

works. (See attached PDF). 

Can you write instructions for 

the experiment too? 

 

 

Geography 

 

Create a leaflet for one of 

the countries we are learning 

about. Include information 

about the capital city, 

landmarks, physical 

features, the climate and the 

type goods that are traded. 

We are learning about 

France, Germany, 

Switzerland, Austria 

Belgium and The 

Netherlands 
 

RE 

Make a Christmas card to show 

what Christmas means to you. 

 

French 

 

Complete the worksheet by 

finishing writing the sentence in 

French.  

Remember le=un and la =une. 

You can also colour in the 

worksheet. 

You only have to choose 1 

worksheet! 

 
 

PSHE 

 

Design an anti-bullying poster. 

Show people what they can do to 

get help if they are being bullied. 

Use the attached posters to give 

you some ideas. 

 
 

 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 11
th

  December and photos need to be uploaded for it to be celebrated. The above 

menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. 

 

The children will have their ‘Homework Challenge book’ to record their homework in if they wish. However, depending on 

the option they choose, the children may choose to record their homework in a different way that doesn’t involve using 

their homework book.   We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at the end 

of each term. We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 


